

June 29, 2021.

Adebukola Ogunnaike, 19 Ogunnaike Street, Ojodu Berger, Lagos.

Dear Adebukola,

ACCEPTANCE OF RESIGNATION LETTER

This letter is an acknowledgment that we have received your letter of resignation dated June 9, 2021. We hereby accept your resignation.

We use this opportunity to appreciate all your contributions to the development of Background Checks International (BCI) in the last 5 years.

We wish you the best in your future endeavors.

Thank you.

Yours faithfully,

Seun Olugbodi

Deputy Managing Director.